
Thanks to community for their generosity 
 
 Each year the Hiawassee United Methodist Men (HUMM) put on a wonderful chili dinner and they 
sell pecans and peanuts to benefit local Towns County missions as well as their missionary in Africa. 
Under their leadership the congregation pitches in where needed. 
 
We live in a most generous and friendly community, and no one knows that better than the 
Hiawassee United Methodist Church (HUMC).   A big “Thank You” to our community people who 
really turn out for this special time in November, to eat and fellowship, in turn also helping others in 
the community. 
 
At their meeting this month, HUMM divided up over six thousand dollars to the following: a tithe to 
HUMC, Boy Scout Troop #125, T.C. Fire-Recue, Family Connection at T.C. Schools, T.C. Food Pantry, 
Habitat for Humanity, Scholarship/Achievement Award Program at T.C. Schools, Almost There (jail 
ministry), and Answer God’s Call (missionary in Africa).  
 
Wayne Buchanan is President of HUMM, Roy Perrin is Vice Pres. and Program Director, and they both 
invite men to come check out this very active group. They also have a breakfast meeting at the 
church once a month, on the third Saturday morning, at 9 am.  
 

 


